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Important Message – Electric Vehicle Rentals Not Allowed 
 

 
Dear USF Travel Community, 
 
Please note we have received directions from the Florida Department 
of Management Services that the state does not allow rental of 
electric cars for its agency travelers currently. 
 
We understand that this may be an inconvenience for some, and we 
will continue to work with the state agency and send out further 
communications should anything change. In the meantime, we 
appreciate your understanding and cooperation in adhering to this 
direction. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your continued 
support in staying compliant. 
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